
 

 

Nicole E. Randolph is the Parent and Community Liaison at Nellie Stone Johnson School in 
North Minneapolis.  She has received national recognition in the 2010 from John Hopkins 
University, National Network for Partnership Schools, Best Practices for Safe Routes to School 
implementation.  In addition to this role in Minneapolis Public Schools, Nicole writes curriculum 
and facilitates Lead Peace classes offered to middle schools students at Nellie Stone Johnson 
School.  Lead Peace is a middle school service-learning program with goals to improve school 
connectedness and academic success, increase positive community involvement, and reduce 
the risks for violence.  Nicole is a native of Boston, Massachusetts and has 20 years of youth 
advocacy, leadership, development and violence prevention experience.  

 


